
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAVE OUR SCHOOLS 
Freeze School Closings! 
 

School Trustees are scheduled to vote on school closings at a 
meeting on Wednesday, June 23. 
 

AN INVITATION: All parents, school staff, and members of 
the community are invited to gather at the offices of the Toronto 
District School Board: 

Wednesday, June 23, at 6 p.m. 
Toronto District School Board  
5050 Yonge St. (north of Sheppard) 
At the North York Centre Subway Station 

 

Let’s tell School Trustees: 
1. The school board’s ARC “consultation” meetings about school closings have not 

provided a full and fair discussion of the issues.  
2. School closings are not good for students, including adult students.  
3. School closings are not good for communities.  
4. The provincial government promised to review the Funding Formula for Education 

this year - why the rush to close schools before the Funding Formula review is 
complete? 

It’s time to FREEZE SCHOOL CLOSINGS! 
 
For more information, please contact the Save Our Schools Committee 

By email: sos@campaignforpubliceducation.ca 
By phone: 416-906-1866 

 
Does YOUR VISION of public education include school closings? 
 

 

 

 

 


